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NEXT MEETING 

Wednesday April 7, 7:00 PM 

Zoom ID: 881 7427 6813 

Passcode: RAMS 

2021 CLUB OFFICERS 

The RAMS Horn 
Procedure Update 

New Name Tags Are In 
After discussions on how to make it easier for club members to display 

their field license, the club decided to institute wearable name tags. This 

will be great to learn the names of club members that you don’t know and 

strike up a conversation! Plus we should all keep an eye out for any non-

members using the field. Not only are they not paying their fair share to 

support the field maintenance, but they may be lacking insurance to 

protect against bodily or property damage. 

If you are current with your 

membership, you should have 

received one of these babies in 

the mail from Tom Young. 

If you are flying with a 72MHz 

transmitter, still place your 

card under your frequency like 

normal. 

Flying 2.4 GHz spread 

spectrum, members will not 

have to place their card on the 

frequency board. 

The wording of the field rules 

have not changed yet and will 

likely need to, so stay tuned 

for those changes. 
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AROUND THE AREA 

Upcoming Events 
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05/16/2021, 9AM 

Annual Tailgate Swap and Fun Fly 

Lodi Area RC Club 

Lodi, WI 

www.lodircclub.com 

 

Their website says the event is 
on, but still check as the date  
approaches. 

WWW.RAMSRCCLUB.COM 

Renewal Reminder 

Keep Up Your FAA Registration 
If you registered yourself with the FAA as a drone pilot when this whole 

thing first started, it is likely expired by now. This is just a friendly 

reminder to keep your FAA registration up to date. The RAMS club made a 

conscious decision to keep out FAA registration as a criteria for getting a 

field license, but the rules created by the FAA is the law. It is strongly 

encouraged to obey the law, especially when we do not know the 

consequences. 

Here is a link to the official FAA site to register:  

https://faadronezone.faa.gov/ 

Beware of similar looking websites that may be scams. Make sure faa.gov 

is in the website that you use. 
Monthly Recap 

March in Review 
The field is looking great! We are very relieved that we did not have major flooding with the snow melt—since 

we did get major snow this year. What a change a month can make! The picture on the left was taken on 

March 5th, and the picture on the right was taken April 3rd. Time to dust off those cob webs! See you at the 

field! 

http://www.lodircclub.com/
https://faadronezone.faa.gov/

